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FRIDAY—AT THE STEEPLEGATE 
 

Club Assembly 2009 
Come Plan the next year for your Club 

 
 2009-2010 
President Elect Chuck Briegel will lead 
us in a planning session in preparation 
for next year, his year as President of 
our club. Chuck needs your help to 
make this next year even better for 
ALL of us. Fill out your committee 
interest sheet so that you can be 
involved in the projects that interest 
you. Also fill out a short summary 
sheet to help in the planning. Plan to 
attend. 
                                          
Xicotepec 2009 with Dr Anita Wubbena, 
Scott & Dixie Kurtz and Family, March 14th 
to 22nd, installing 4 water purification 
projects, and working in schools. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scott at Rotary Meeting in Xicotepec 
 with President Miquel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Anita at the Mexico City Rotary Club Meeting of 
Chapultepec with the District Governor of District 4170 
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Scott Absorbs the local Culture 

Scott & Dixie,  
Elyse & Evan Kurtz 

One of 4 Water Projects 

Photos Courtesy 
Dr Anita Wubbena 



 Rotary International President 
 D. K. Lee; Seoul, South Korea 

Governor, Rotary District 6000 
Susan Herrick, Boone 

Ass’t Governor:  Jim Stein, Muscatine 

Officers, Board of Directors 
July 1, 2008 to June 30, 2009 

President—Gary Lynch 
Vice President, President-Elect—Charles I. Briegel 

Vice President—Charles Jones 
Secretary—Becky Bray 

Treasurer—Walter W. and Steven C. Fahrenkrog 
Sergeant-At-Arms—Gene Hoth 

Past President (Ex-Officio) - Scott Kurtz 
Executive Secretary—Dennis Peterson 

 

DIRECTORS: 
(Term expires 6/30/09) ................................................. (Term expires 6/30/10) 

Roger Amhof ............................................................................... Nancy Glawe 
Jeff Helms  .................................................................................... Bob Grove 
Dr Teresa Paper ......................................................................Carolyn Scheibe 

Stephen Suiter .......................................................................... Steve Swisher 

  
Makeup's at nearby Rotary Clubs  

Monday, Noon ............................. Clinton, Rastrelli’s Restaurant, Lyons 
Monday, Noon ..................... Davenport Outing Club, 2109 N. Brady St. 
Monday, 12:10 pm ........................... Muscatine, Muscatine Holiday Inn 
Monday, Noon ..................... Moline, Calvary Church of the Quad Cities 
Monday, 6:00 pm .................. Quad Cities Illinois, 1530 5th Ave, Moline 
                                                                       RT’s Italian Village 
Tuesday, 7:15 am ...... River Cities, Brothers Restaurant, Rapids City, IL 
Tuesday, noon .................................. Rock Island, QC Botanical Center 
Wednesday Noon ...................................... Bettendorf, Fortune Garden 
Wednesday, Noon ................................................. Maquoketa, Eagle’s 
Wednesday, Noon ........................ Tipton, Cedar Lanes Red Pin Lounge 
Wednesday, 4:30 pm ....... Ridgecrest, 4134 Northwest Blvd, Davenport 
Wednesday 5:00 pm ......................... Davenport Mini-Meet at Lunardi’s 
Thursday, 7:00 am ................ Iowa Quad Cities, The Lodge, Bettendorf 
Thursday, 12:15 pm .......... East Moline, Christ United Methodist Church 
Thursday, Noon .................... Milan, Milan Community Center, Hwy. 67 
Friday Noon ........................... North Scott, Steeplegate Inn, Davenport 

 

ROTARY CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

Thursday, April 9: Board Meeting: 7 A.M. at the 

Steeplegate. 

Friday, April 10: Club Assembly: Discuss ideas and 

committees for next Rotary year. Lead by Chuck Briegel 
and Gary Lynch. 

Thursday, April 16: RYLA conference at Camp 

Dodge, Des Moines, IA 9 A.M. to 4 P.M. 

Friday, April 17: Program: Joel Himsl, Garrison 

Manager of the Rock Island Arsenal.  Mary Ellen 
Chamberlin, program hostess. 

April 17-20: Group Study Inbound Team from Taiwan 

D3470 hosted by North Scott Rotary.  Team members will 
attend Friday, April 17 Rotary meeting and be introduced. 

Sunday, April 19: Entire club invited to attend 5:30 

dinner at Windmill Restaurant in East Moline to honor the 
GSE team. Contact Walt Bredbeck at 289-3839 or 370-
5032 for details. 

Friday, April 24: Program: Richard Cole, pictures and 

comments on his two trips to Russia. Students present 
from Davenport North High School. 

April 23-25: District Conference in Ankeny, IA at the 

new Courtyard by Marriott. Register at: 
www.district6000conference.com   

Friday, May 1: Program: Mike Tramontina, Executive 

Director of Iowa Department of Economic Development. 
Mary Ellen Chamberlin, program hostess.  Birthday cake 
served. 

Friday, May 8: Program: Dr. Michael Giudici, M.D. with 

Cardiovascular Medicine. Mary Ellen Chamberlin, 
program hostess.  Member testimonial by Walt Bredbeck. 

Saturday, May 9: Sixth Annual Hoover-Wallace Dinner 

at the Embassy Suites Hotel, Des Moines, IA. 
Reservations are required, so contact District Governor, 
Susan Herrick if you would like to attend. More info on 
D6000 website. 

Tuesday, May 12: All Rotarians are invited to the 

Open House at NEW Handicapped Development Center 
at 4201 Brady Street. 5 P.M. to 7 P.M. with Ribbon 
Cutting and Dedication Ceremony held at 5:00 with tours 
of the facility to follow. 

Thursday, May 14: Board Meeting: 7 A.M. at the 

Steeplegate 

Friday, May 15: Youth Day.  Bring graduates, children, 

grandchildren as guests of the club.  Nancy Glawe, 
program hostess.  

Friday, May 22: Program: Tracey Kuehl, Director of 

Bettendorf Family Museum.  James Patten, program host. 

Friday, May 29: Program: Seve Ghose, Director of 

Davenport Parks and Recreation.  Mary Ellen 
Chamberlin, program hostess. 

Friday, June 5: Program: Claudia Robinson from 

Gilda’s Club. James Patten, program host.  Birthday cake 
served.  Member testimonial by Nancy Glawe. 

Thursday, June 11: Board Meeting: 7 A.M. at the 

Steeplegate 

Friday, June 12: Program: Terry Swails and Carolyn 

Wettstone: Storm chasing and new ventures in 
forecasting.  Mary Ellen Chamberlin, program hostess. 

Monday, August 17: SAVE THE DATE!!  Rotary 

night at the Ball Park 2009.  River Bandits vs. Peoria, 
baseball game to raise money for Polio Plus, similar 
format to last year. 
 
  

MAKE-UPS TURNED IN 

Makeup’s count 2 weeks before and after a meeting date.  
A list of opportunities appear elsewhere in this newsletter. 
Be sure and turn them in to Dennis. 
 
March 26: Linda Frederiksen: Rotary Reads 
March 27: Elza Sager: Rotary Club of Harlingen, TX 
March 27: Jim Smith: Rotary Club of Salida, CA 
March 28: Steve Swisher: District Assembly, Newton, IA 
March 28: Bill Tubbs: Rotary Club of Northwest Des 
Moines 40th Anniversary Celebration 
March 28-29: Tom Bylund: Youth Exchange 
April 1: Tom Bylund, Leroy Paustian, Marian Petersen, 
Elza Sager, Rick Dywiak: Mini Meet at Ridgecrest 
April 1: Mary Ellen Chamberlin: Mini Meet at Lunardi’s 
April 6: James Patten: Moline Rotary Club  
 



ASSIGNMENTS 

April 10: Set up/Tear down: Lee Ittenbach; 
Greeters: Rich Golinghorst & Jan Trimble; Song 
Leader: Kelly Meyer; Invocation: Nancy Glawe; 
Sergeant: Mike Thavenet 
April 17: Set up/Tear down: Steve Swisher; 
Greeters: Mike Auliff & Jim Tank; Song Leader: 
Jody Johnston-Mohr; Invocation: John Maxwell; 
Sergeant: John Maxwell 
April 24: Set up/Tear down: Dick Cole; Greeters: 
Roger Amhof & Roger Butts; Song Leader: Mike 
Thavenet; Invocation: John Pheiffer; Sergeant: 
Jeff Ashcraft 
May 1: Set up/Tear down: Al Tank; Greeters: 
Deb Hughes and Jack Schinckel; Song Leader: 
Jeff Ashcraft; Invocation: Jan Trimble; Sergeant: 
Gene Hoth 
May 8: Set up/Tear down: Don Brandt; 
Greeters: Roger Amhof and Kellie Esters; Song 
Leader: Kelly Meyer; Invocation: Jim Koehler; 
Sergeant: Scott Case 
May 15: Set up/Tear down: Lee Ittenbach; 
Greeters: Tom Bylund and James Patten; Song 
Leader: Jody Johnston-Mohr; Invocation: Kellie 
Esters; Sergeant: Randy Zobrist 
 

MISC. ITEMS 

Chuck and Sherri Briegel will be attending the 
100th Rotary International Convention being 
held in Birmingham, England, from June 21-24, 
2009. 
 
The Bettendorf Rotary Club will be meeting on 
Wed. April 22, in the Iowa Room at the 
Waterfront Convention Center.  If you plan to 
attend, do NOT go to the Fortune Gardens. 
 
Lynne Chamberlin has been transferred to the 
Select Specialty Hospital.  His room is 203 and 
visiting hours are 7 A.M. to 7 P.M.  He will be 
receiving physical therapy and wound care 
treatment at this long term acute care center.  
Lynne and Mary Ellen appreciate the cards, 
phone calls and the plant they have received 
from Rotarians. 
 
Annette Tank is doing well after being 
hospitalized for 4 days during spring break, on 
the cruise that the Tank family was taking to 
celebrate Ken and Annette’s 50th wedding 
anniversary. 

 
Sympathies to Marian Petersen, on the death of 
her nephew, Duane “Butch” Meyer, Jr. of 
Davenport.  He passed away on March 29 and 
services were Friday, April 3.  He was 53 years 
old. 
 

THANK YOU’S RECEIVED 

Dear North Scott Rotary, 
Your flowers at my mother’s funeral were 
beautiful.  Your thoughtfulness was very 
appreciated by our entire family.  Her memories 
will live with all of us for the years to come. 
Scott and Nancy Case and family 
Angela and Mike Reese 
 
Dear Rotary Members, 
The Davenport Community Schools’ Project 
Lead the Way (PLTW) Advisory Council would 
like to thank you for the $1000 contribution you 
made to help defray training costs for its PLTW 
teachers.  Engineering, Design & Development 
and Digital Electronics will be added to our 
PLTW course offerings next school year.  To 
ensure that the curriculum is delivered with 
integrity, teachers will attend 10 days of training 
for each of these courses this summer.  Your 
contribution will be applied toward the 
registration expenses for one of these 
instructors.  This training is very expensive, so 
your support of our program is much 
appreciated. 
Thank you, 
Betty Griffin, Coordinator, Davenport 
Community Schools 
 
 
 

 

The 4 Way Test 
Of the things we THINK SAY or DO 

 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOOD WILL and                                        
BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 



 Shawn Hamerlinck: State Senator 
 
Shawn Hamerlinck, Republican State Senator from Scott 
County told what it is like to be a super minority freshman 
Senator in the Iowa Legislature.  Since the average age in the 
Senate is 63.5 years and Shawn is only 28 years old, many 
think that he is a “servant”.  On one of his first days there, a 
seasoned member asked him for coffee.  He had to explain that 
he was a Senator also, and not an errand boy. 
 
Becky Bray arranged for Shawn to speak, as he has worked for 
the Scott County Extension office as a Youth Field Specialist.  
He develops youth programs and oversees the 4-H program.  
He has also served two terms on the Davenport City Council.  
He resides in Davenport with his wife and two sons. 
 
Eighty members and guests were present on April 3, 2009.  
Gary Lynch presided over the meeting and Don Brandt did the 
set up.  Paul Seelau was the greeter, Jeff Ashcraft the song 
leader and Steve Powell gave the invocation.  John Maxwell 
was the sergeant and collected $60 in fines. He fined Steve 
Powell and Brad Burt for appearing in the NSP.  He also fined 
Bill Tubbs for making Shawn eat a cold lunch and Tom Messer 
for having two of his sons elected as officers of the North Scott 
FFA.   Dennis Peterson gave $39 to the education fund for his 
39th wedding anniversary and $25 was collected from the 
birthday cake celebration. 
 
Bert Vigen said the scholarship forms are all in from North 
Scott High School and he is waiting on Davenport North and  

 
 
 
Assumption so a committee meeting can be held and the 
winners determined.  Kim Wilkins is waiting for a nice day to 
reschedule the flower bed clean out for Eldridge.  Dick Cole 
made an announcement for Walt Bredbeck about the GSE team 
who is arriving on Friday, April 17 to be sponsored by our club.  
The five people from Taiwan will be at the Rotary meeting on 
that day and then will be entertained throughout the weekend 
by Walt and his committee.  As of Friday, Walt still needed 
home hosts and help in general!  Please consider helping!  
Walt’s contact numbers are listed in the calendar section. 
 
Guests present were: Mary Schmidt, guest of Jeremy Kaiser, 
Amanda Wheeler, guest of Deanna Jensen, Jean Schinckel, 
guest of Jack Schinckel, Jerry Trimble, guest of Jan Trimble 
and Julie Fulton, Assumption counselor.  Students present 
were: Jared McIntosh and Brady Greufe, both from Davenport 
Assumption High School.  Jason is active in cross country 
track, basketball, track and baseball.  He is also a member of 
National Honor Society, SADD, FCA and a Right to Life 
volunteer.  He plans to attend a four year college to major in 
English and play baseball.  Brady is also in the National Honor 
Society, Student Ambassadors, Science Club, and Spanish Club 
and does a lot of volunteer work.  She plans to attend the 
University of Iowa and major in Kinesiology and minor in 
Spanish. 
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